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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear (Name of your Member of Parliament),
I am writing to you as I would like to raise my concerns over how the government is treating those people coming to the UK to seek asylum.
The UK asylum determination process for recognising refugees has many problems, as those inspecting the system have pointed out. The Home Office asylum statistics published in February 2018 show 37% of appeals were granted, indicating there are clear flaws in the determination process.  Once refused those seeking international protection find themselves subject to a range of measures under ‘the hostile environment agenda’. 
Since 2012, those individuals who have been refused asylum find themselves being made purposefully destitute by a number of policies and legal measures that make it ever more difficult for people to meet their basic needs, and criminalise many day-to-day activities for them. The difficulty faced by refused asylum seekers to access vital services, particularly housing and healthcare, makes it more complicated for individuals to advocate for themselves and receive international protection.

I hope you can support the call for the following policy changes in order to end destitution among refused asylum seekers:
1. Give all seeking asylum the right to work,
2. Provide asylum seekers unable to support themselves through work with basic financial support,
3. Abandon the hostile environment agenda.

I would be happy to arrange to meet with you to discuss this matter further. 

Yours sincerely,

